Lt Michele Rollins
49 FW/PA

I’'m very pleased to pass on the attached letter from David Greathouse,
Executive Producer, NM Stargate, Inc., expressing his thanks for the
great work and support provided for film production logistics. Your help
was invaluable to the success of their visit, and your professionalism
and insight were much appreciated.

Thanks for a job well done!

G}I;I%%THARRIG

Colonel, USAF
Commander
49th Fighter Wing (ACC)
Holloman AFB NM 88330-8277
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S T ARGATE LININV E R S E
May 8, 2009

Colonel Jeffrey Harrigian
Commander

49™ Fighter Wing

490 First Street Ste. 1700

Holloman Air Force Base, NM 88330

Dear Colonel Harrigian,

Thank you so much for allowing us access to your installation and for the support of your staff and
military personnel. On behalf of everyone at New Mexico Stargate, Inc. & Stargate Universe, I'd like to
voice how honored we were to be given the opportunity to see what certainly must be one of the finest
military installations in the world.

Our experience on your base and the professionalism of your staff was outstanding. From the
beginning, everyone in the public Affairs Office, Mr. Arlan Ponder, Lieutenant Michele Rollins, Tech
Sergeant Ray Lara, and Airman First Class Rachel Kocin, were extremely helpful and we knew we were in
very capable hands. That kind of support and reassurance is crucial when dealing with the logistics of film
production and to have been so well taken care of by your staff was invaluable.

Additionally, when the military briefings began, Mr. Teddy Beldad’s professionalism and courtesy
was much appreciated and his thorough and precise explanation of the installation’s rules and requirements
let us know clearly what was expected of us. With their assistance, we were able to complete our project in
record time and the relationships we formed hopefully will be invaluable in the future for all parties.

Sir, we were all proud of our military before this experience, however, after working with your group;
we feel truly blessed to know people such as yourself and your team are protecting us daily.

Again, on behalf of our many-¢ast and crew members, THANK YOU!!

Executive Producer

New Mexico Stargate, Inc.
1106 New York Ave.
Alamogordo, NM 88310



